
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

HAMBURG TOWNSHIP, STATE OF MICHIGAN 

 

ON THE ESTABLISHMENT OF A PACE  

PROGRAM AND A PACE DISTRICT 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS IN HAMBURG TOWNSHIP: 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Township Board of Hamburg Township, State of 

Michigan, (the “Township”) will hold a public hearing at Hamburg Township Hall, 10405 Merrill 

Road, Hamburg, Michigan 48189 on [DATE], at [TIME] to receive comments on the proposed 

Property Assessed Clean Energy (“PACE”) program and the proposed PACE program report. 

 

TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that the Township Board intends to establish a PACE program 

and to establish a PACE district, having the same boundaries as the Township’s jurisdictional 

boundaries, pursuant to Act No. 270, Public Acts of Michigan, 2010, as amended (“PACE 

Statute”), for the purpose of promoting “projects” as defined by the PACE Statute to include 

“renewable energy systems, energy efficiency improvements, water usage improvements and 

environmental hazard projects by owners of certain real property.” 

 

TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that the PACE report, required by Section 9(1) of the PACE 

Statute is available on the Township’s website at https://www.hamburg.mi.us/ and is available 

for viewing at the office of the Township Clerk located at Hamburg Township Hall, 10405 

Merrill Road, Hamburg, Michigan 48189. 

 

THIS NOTICE is given by order of the Township Board of Hamburg Township. 

  

 


